
From:  Kathy Saul <kathysaul@bigplanet.com> 
To: <Bill.Roberts@twdb.state.tx.us> 
Date:  10/5/2006 7:12:50 AM 
Subject:  State water Plan 
 
Dear Mr. Roberts, 
 
I live in Red River County and I would like you to know that I oppose Region 
C's inclusion of the Marvin Nichols Reservoir in its plan.  Until I can locate 
better information that supports the construction of the reservoir I will 
continue to oppose its creation.   
 
Thank you for taking time to consider this matter.   
 
Kathy Saul 
40 CR 4650 
 
 
 


